
11-124Z2  Conduct a Public Hearing to Consider/Discuss/Act on 
the Request by Pogue Engineering and Development 
Company, Inc., on Behalf of Covenant Church for 
Approval of a Request to Rezone Approximately 3.07 
Acres, from "PD" - Planned Development District and 
"CC" - Corridor Commercial Overlay District to "C" - 
Planned Center District and "CC" - Corridor Commercial 
Overlay District, Located on the East Side of United 
States Highway 75 and Approximately 800 Feet North of 
Park View Avenue.  
 

Mrs. Abra Nusser, Planner for the City of McKinney, explained the 

proposed rezoning request.  She stated that Staff recommends approval of the 

proposed rezoning request with the special ordinance provisions as listed in the 

Staff Report.   

The applicant did not have any comments.   

Chairperson Clark opened the public hearing and called for comments.  

There being none, the Commission unanimously approved the motion by 

Commission Member Jack Radke, seconded by Vice-Chairman Darrell Tate, to 

close the public hearing and recommend approval of the rezoning request as 

recommended by Staff. 

Chairman Robert Clark stated that the recommendation of the Planning 

and Zoning Commission will be forwarded to the City Council meeting on 

October 18, 2011.   

 


